
                                                                                                                                                             Message from Campus Safety  

 

Our Campus Safety Team would like to Congratulate all the 2024 Graduates. We encourage all graduates and students to have a 
fun and safe Summer, and suggest the following Summer Tips: 

1. Stay Hydrated and remember to rest and get out of the heat on hot days. 

2. Have a safe word amongst you and your friends to let them know when you are not comfortable         
                  or safe and would like to leave wherever you are. 

3. When out at night, frequent well lighted areas. 

4. Be safe and aware when driving. There are more people and types of vehicles out during summer. 

The Campus Safety Team hopes you enjoy your Summer and asks you to be watchful and take care of each other, If you see some-
thing say something. 

Campus Services 

We’re Here to Help! 
 

Our student support services are 
available both in-person and 
through remote options. Please 
visit each department’s webpage 
for specific hours and the best 
way to reach them, whether in-
person, by phone, email or Zoom.  
 
Visit most of these departments 
in our Student Services & Learn-
ing Resources Center, across 
from the Takeda Science Center! 
——————————————— 
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CAMPUS INFORMATION  
17200 Sierra Highway, Canyon Country, CA 91351  

                        Phone: (661) 362-3800 Fax: (661) 362-3979   
Website: http://www.canyons.edu/ccc 

Counseling 

The Counseling Office is here to support you with your academic and career goals.  
 

Congratulations to the Class of 2024! We are so proud of you and your achievements. The Counseling office 
wishes you continued success on your journey to achieving your academic and career goals! 
 

In-Person Office Hours:   
Monday – Thursday:  9:00 a.m. - 6:00 p.m. 
Friday – closed, however the Valencia Counseling Office is open Fridays 9 - 1 p.m. 
 

In-Person Express Drop-in Counseling Hours: 
Monday – Wednesday: 10:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m. & 4:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.  
 

Express Drop-in Counseling works on a first come, first serve basis. No appointment needed. They are short (15-20 minute) con-
sultations with a counselor to address your most immediate concerns regarding: registration, academic standing, petition for gradu-
ation, progress review towards your major and clearing pre-requisites.  
 

Comprehensive educational plans are completed on an appointment basis. Visit the Counseling Website to schedule your appoint-
ment.   
 

Graduation Petition Deadline for Summer 2024 is July 5, 2024. Meet with a counselor on Express Drop-in Counseling if you 
haven’t yet filed for graduation.   
 

Attention ALL Fall 2024 Transfer Students:  You are invited to the Transfer Celebration, Tuesday, May 14th from 5:00 p.m. - 
8:00 p.m. at the Valencia Campus in the Intercultural Center.  All COC students transferring to a four-year university in fall 2024 
are invited to a celebration dinner!  Join us to celebrate YOU! RSVP is required:  (canyons.edu)https://www.canyons.edu/
studentservices/counseling/transfer/index.php  
 

The Counseling Office will be offering the following Transfer Workshops:  
I’ve Been Admitted, Next Steps: we will discuss specific steps to consider before committing or submitting the student in-

tention to register. We will cover important deadlines for recently admitted students and discuss the transition to your 
new school. 

I’ve Been Denied, Next Steps: we will discuss what you need to know, what action you can take and whether you should 
appeal the decision. We will provide guidelines on what steps you can take in the future.  

Visit the Counseling Website for the workshop schedule and to sign up: https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/counseling/
transfer/index.php  
 

Attention Pre-Nursing Students: 
Attend our Pre-Nursing Advisement Workshop to learn more about the different pathways to nursing and how to make yourself a 
competitive candidate.  We have several workshops scheduled in person at CCC, Valencia, and online.  

May: Wednesday, May 8th from 3:00 p.m. - 4:30 p.m. CCSS 102 & online  
Visit us online to sign up & view a comprehensive list of workshop offerings: https://www.canyons.edu/studentservices/
counseling/connect/workshops/nursing.php  
 

Learn more about the Adult Reentry Alliance (ARA) 
The Adult Reentry Alliance is an affinity group focused on supporting the success of adult learners. This alliance will host a varie-
ty of events each month related to this student population's needs. Please fill out the Student Interest Survey to receive more in-
formation and be invited to upcoming events. For more information email adultreentryalliance@canyons.edu  
 

Join the Pathway to Law School Program 
If you are interested in a career in the legal profession, this is the perfect program for you to join.  We will be holding monthly 
information sessions where you will learn about the program and the pre-law activities designed to help you explore a career in 
law. During our information sessions we will discuss:  

-Program Benefits and Support Services 
-Our 14 Partner Law Schools 
-Program Requirements & Expectations 
-Earning the Cal Law Scholar Certificate 

To join the program, complete our interest survey online at: www.canyons.edu/lawschoolpathway  
 

Mark your calendar for upcoming events:  
May 7: Information Session, 5 - 6 p.m. on zoom: https://canyonsonline.zoom.us/j/6613623807  
May 18: Law Scholar Celebration, 12 - 1:30pm Valencia UCEN-258 

For more information email us at pathway2loawschool@canyons.edu  

May Calendar 
05/13     Start of Fall 2024 registration 
05/22     CCC Graduate Breakfast 
05/27     Memorial Day Holiday (Campus Closed) 
05/30     Last Day of Spring Semester 
05/31     Commencement Ceremony 
 

June Calendar 
06/03     Summer Semester begins 
06/19      Juneteenth Holiday (Campus Closed) 
 

*Please visit our website at www.canyons.edu/ccc for information on upcoming 
events, deadlines, support services and other important information. 

Academic Accommodations Center 
Questions? Call (661) 362-3901, email 

AAC@canyons.edu, or stop by to see us in 

the Student Services Center, 1st floor, #122 

Veteran’s Resource Center 
(VRC) 

 

The College of the Canyons Veterans Re-
source Center is available to help veterans 
and veteran dependents apply to College of 
the Canyons, enroll in classes, and request 
VA Education or Vocational Benefits.  
 

Visit us on the 2nd floor of the Student Ser-
vices & Learning Resources Center. The 
Canyon Country Campus VRC doors are 
open:  

• Monday - Thursday: 9am - 4pm  

• Friday:  9am - 1pm 
 

For more information, please contact the 
VRC via email at veterans@canyons.edu, via 
Zoom, or phone (661) 362-3469, or visit our 
website at:  www.canyons.edu/veterans.  
 

We look forward to serving you! 

The Learning Center 

Welcome to The Learning Center (TLC)! Located on the 3rd floor of the Student 
Services Center, room 315, we offer a variety of services including: 

• FREE Tutoring: In-person with Student ID / Online via Zoom 

• Content-specific workshops 

• Self-guided learning activities 

• Private rooms for self/group study - quiet, friendly place to study 

• Test proctoring for AAC students, make-up exams and online exams 
 

Hours: Monday-Thursday, 10am - 4pm 

More information: Call 661-362-3859, visit our website www.canyons.edu/
TLC, or email October.ryan@canyons.edu 

Admissions & Records 
Congratulations class of 2024!! We wish you the best in all your future endeavors. 

Fall 2024 registration begins on May 13th. If you have not received your Fall registra-
tion date, please contact Admissions and Records for assistance. 

The last day of the Spring 2024 semester is May 30th. 

We are here to help you!  If you have any questions,  please contact the Admissions 
Office at 661-362-3280, email Admissions@canyons.edu, or visit us in-person.  
 

To view the full list of Summer 2024 courses available, visit www.canyons.edu/
ClassSchedule, or check your MyCanyons account.  

            Campus Life & Student Engagement 
 

Congratulations to the Cougar class of 2024!  
 

Voting for the 2024-2025 ASG Senate is happening now through May 3, 2024. Go to 
www.canyons.edu/asg for more info! 
  

If you would like more information on services offered through our Campus Life Of-
fice, or how to get involved in ASG, please email Joanna.kelly@canyons.edu, or call 
661-362-3865. 

The Library 
Congrats to the Class of 2024!   

The CCC library is here to help you succeed! We provide re-
search help, tips, and tricks on how to search online and print 
resources including books (depending on availability). Speak to 
the librarian, Collette, to help you 
find what you are looking 
for. Need a place to study? We 
have 13 computer stations, 6 indi-
vidual study rooms, and a spa-
cious quiet study room.  

The CCC library hours are Mon-
day-Thursday 9:00 a.m. - 5:00 
p.m., closed Friday and week-
ends.  
 

We hope to see you at the library!  

 

 

 

Student Business Office 
 

Congratulations to the Cougar class of 2024! The tassel was definitely worth the hassle. We want to wish you tremendous success 
in all your future endeavors.  

Famous actor Denzel Washington once said, “FAIL BIG”, “Do what you feel passionate about; take chances; don’t be afraid to fail”, 
and “Don’t be afraid to dream big!” Life is one big learning experience - enjoy the ride! 

Wherever this journey takes you, we hope it is full of great experiences and stellar accomplishments. We hope we have made your 
experience here at COC unforgettable. 

For all of our returning students. Summer parking will be available on May 20th. You can purchase your parking pass by logging into 
your MyCanyons account and selecting the blue parking icon. Please be mindful that you will need to verify license plate, color, 
make, and model of your vehicle, so be sure to have those handy. Students are also welcomed to come visit the student business of-
fice and purchase their pass in person. However, please come prepared, as we only accept cash for in-person parking pass purchases.  

Additionally, all refunds are issued at the end of each semester for any classes that were dropped before the refund deadline. Our 
refund request has been simplified for our students’ convenience. We now have a new refund request button on our Student Business 
Office website that will take you straight to the refund request. If you have any questions, please let us know. As always, we are 
available via phone, email, and in person. Please log into our SBO website to view our latest hours.  
 

We wish you all an exciting very well-deserved summer! �   

May 2024 

Welcome Center 
We are your go-to hub for all things related to 
academic advising, campus information, indi-
vidual support, student guidance and more!  

Come by and visit us in the new Student Ser-
vices Center, 3rd floor, room #337 (CCSS-337).  
Office hours: Monday-Thursday 9am-6pm  and 
Friday 9am-1pm. 

If you have any questions, please contact our 
office at 661-362-3817.  

For more information, please visit us at 
www.canyons.edu/welcomecenter.  

Financial Aid  
 

Congratulations on achieving this significant milestone in your academic journey, graduates! On behalf of the COC Financial Aid 
Department, we want to express our sincere admiration for your hard work and dedication. Your accomplishments deserve to be 
celebrated, and we are thrilled to be a part of your success story. As you prepare to embark on new adventures and endeavors, we 
understand that managing your finances effectively is essential. Our department is here to provide you with the necessary support 
and resources to help you navigate the financial aspects of your post-graduation life! 

To our continuing students, we want to ensure that you have all the information you need to maximize the benefits of your financial 
aid package while at COC. We want to remind you to regularly check your MyCanyons portal for any important announcements or 
changes to your financial aid status. Staying informed will enable you to make informed decisions and take advantage of all availa-
ble resources. 

Visit us during our office hours:  
Monday - Thursday: 9am - 6pm  
Fridays: 9am - 1pm  
 

For assistance, please visit us at the Canyon Country Campus, CCSS Room 202, or call us at 661-362-3215 or Finaid@canyons.edu 

Student Health & Wellness Center   
 
We are here to help keep our students physically and mentally 
healthy so that you can succeed in school and life. We provide 
clinical services, health education, referrals, and assistance with 
getting health insurance.  
 

If you have general inquiries, medical questions, or need to 
make a remote counseling appointment, either drop in or email 
us at studenthealthcenter@canyons.edu or call 661-362-3259 
(Valencia) or 661-362-3812 (Canyon Country), and we’ll get 
back to you within 24 - 48 hours, or earlier if possible.   

 

Please check our website for the most up to date Health Center 
information, workshop schedules, and for many additional re-
sources available to you at:  https://www.canyons.edu/
studentservices/health/index.php.   

Employment Center & Internships 
Congratulations class of 2024! The Internships & Employment 
Center team wishes you the best in your educational and career 
pursuits. 

Summer 2024 Internships & CWE course: There is still time 
for graduates and continuing students to secure an internship for 
summer 2024 and enroll in the Cooperative Work Experience 
(CWE) course for college credit. Check out the available intern-
ships on Jobspeaker, our job & internship database or you can 
secure one through other resources. Students enrolling in sum-
mer must attend a one-time CWE class meeting via zoom on 
Wednesday, June 12 or Saturday, June 15, 2024. The summer 
session takes place from June 12 – August 3, 2024. To learn 
about the CWE course visit our website at www.canyons.edu/
interns. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us at 661-
362-3309 or internships@canyons.edu. 

Fall 2024 Internships & CWE course: Cooperative Work Ex-
perience (CWEE) is changing to Work Experience Education 
(WEE). For more information, visit our website at 
www.canyons.edu/interns and click on “View information on the 
new WEE program and Work Experience (WE) course.” 

Center for Early Childhood Education 
The Canyon Country 
Campus Children’s 
Center has openings 
for Preschool children 
ages 3-5 years old. 
We are currently ac-
cepting applications 
for enrollment.  

 

Subsidized funding is 
available for those 
that qualify. We en-
courage you to take 
advantage of this 
quality program op-
portunity.  
 

Please contact our 
ECE Children’s Cen-
ter office at (661) 362
-3501 for more infor-
mation, and to sched-
ule a tour of our facility. For more information, please visit our 
website at www.canyons.edu/ece. 

            The Science Talks Series, Star Party and  
   Garden Walk Events a Big Success!! 

 

Thank you to all who attended... 
 

Personal & Professional Learning/
Noncredit 

The noncredit department is offering beginning and intermediate-
level English listening, speaking, pronunciation, and vocabulary 
skills for conversational competence in social situations around 
everyday needs. You can still register!  

We are here to support students taking Noncredit classes. We are 
located in the Student Services Center (CCSS-202), room 203.  
FREE daytime, evening and weekend classes in-person and 
online!  Please contact us at 661-362-3304 or visit us at: https://
www.canyons.edu/ppl to see the list of classes offered.  

EOPS/CARE & CalWORKs:   

Visit us in person on Tuesdays, from 9am-4pm, in the first floor 

of the Student Services Center. Visit: https://www.canyons.edu/

studentservices/eops/index.php or call 661-362-3279 for more 

information on our services and how we can assist you.  

Undocumented Resource Center 
 
 

Congratulations class of 2024!  
 
Your friendly neighborhood Undocu-
mented Resource Center is open to serve 
you virtually or in-person at the Canyon 
Country and Valencia campuses.  
 
Please connect with us virtually by call-
ing 661-362-3780, or stop by in-person 
by visiting our office located inside the 
Intercultural Center in Quad 1-C at the 
Canyon Country Campus (Mon-
Thurs, 9am-3pm), or at the ground level 
of Bonelli Hall at the Valencia Campus 
(M-Th 9am-5pm, F 9am-1pm).  
 
We look forward to assisting you! 
 

The Basic Needs Center (BaNC) 
Congratulations class of 2024!!  The BaNC is here to help!  Our 
hours are Mon., Tues., Wed., 9am-5pm, and Thursday, 9am-2pm. 
 

Please stop by and explore our Basic Needs Center!  We are here to 
support students in need. We are located in Quad 1, building 1A in 
front of Parking Lot 3! If you have any questions on how we can 
help you,  please contact us at 661-362-3975, or visit us in-person, 
Monday-Wednesday, 9am-5pm, or Thursday, 9am-2pm.  For more 
information, please visit us at www.canyons.edu/studentservices/
banc/index.php 
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